
David Adkins 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Hughes, Solomon [shughes@blm.gov] 
Tuesday, July 08, 2014 2:28 PM 
David Adkins 
Amos, James 
Re: proposed work plan, Cimarex Wershall Fed 2 

Hi David, 

It looks like this work plan is overall good. 

One Stipulation: 

The test data you gave me shows that we are not definitive below 1000 ppm on chlorides until we reach a depth 
of 3bgs at S-3, S-4, S-5, and S-6. So, I will need confirmation samples at the 2.5ft depth after the excavation is 
complete. Other than that you are good to go. 

Bests, 
Sol 

Sol Hughes 
Environmental Protection Division 
Bureau of Land Management 
620 E. Greene St 
Carlsbad, NM 

Office: 575.234.5951 
Cell: 575.499.3378 

On Tue, Jul 8, 2014 at 12:02 PM, David Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com> wrote: 

Gentlemen, 

Attached please find our proposed work plan for the above referenced Cimarex location. I've attached a site 
plan, water table information, the initial C-141 and the lab data for your use. Please review at your earliest 
convenience. Let us know if it's ok to proceed or you have any stipulations you'd like us to be aware of. Thank 
you in advance for your time in this matter. 

Respectfully, 

l 


